
Announcements 14.10.24 

 

1. Katherine led this rehearsal and we rehearsed: 

Byrd 

 O Magnum Mysterium 

 

Chilcott 

 Movement 7 pp.30-35 

 Movement 8 pp.36-40 

Fauré 

 Cantique de Jean Racine 

 
2. Jane reiterated the value of the resources on the practice materials page in 

the members’ section of the BHCS website and encouraged choir members to 
contact her or any committee member if they have any difficulty accessing 
these resources. 
 

3. Jane encouraged choir members to publicise the forthcoming concert and 
distribute the relevant posters/flyers within the locality, recording on the list 
where they are taking these items so that there can be an overview of where 
posters are still needed. 
 

4. Jane asked choir members to advise her of any businesses which may be 
interested in advertising on our concert programme. 
 

5. There was a request for three helpers and the forthcoming Burgess Hill 
Symphony Orchestra concert on Saturday, 23rd November at St. Andrew’s 
Church 
 

6. The Hassocks residents in BHCS were invited to pose for a photograph which 
may appear in Hassocks Life to promote the concert. 
 

7. Next week we shall be rehearsing: 

 All of Saint-Saëns 

 Chilcott:1,2,3 

 Magnum Mysterium 
 
 

 
 
 


